
 

  

 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 13th December 2019 

Classroom News 

This week in class we have been busy practising for our performance 
and have been working hard on singing the songs so that everyone in 

the hall will be able to hear us. 

We have also been making our own Christmas cards which will be 
coming home with us next week so look out for these in our bags 

 

IMPORTANT – If you are still to send in a costume please 
have this in school by Monday as we will be carrying out 

our dress rehearsal. Please make sure PE kits are in 
school too as they will need to wear theses under their 

costumes. 

If you are borrowing a school costume we will try our 
best to give your child their preferred choice but this 

may not always be possible.  

 

Important Dates 

Tuesday 17th December- KS1 
Christmas Production 2pm and 6pm 

PLEASE CAN YOUR CHILD BE 
BACK IN OUR CLASSROOM FOR 
5.45-5.50 ON TUESDAY EVENING 
FOR THE 6PM PERFORMANCE 

Thursday 19th December- Pantomime 
at Blackpool 

Friday 20th December- FINISH for 
Christmas at 2pm 

Tuesday 7th January- School opens 
for the children. Please ensure your 
child is in the playground before the 
bell rings at 8:55am  thank you. 

 

 

 

Curriculum Award – Lily for practising writing in lots of different areas of the classroom 

Christian Value Certificate for Peace- Sharlyne for always being calm and sensible in the 
classroom and around school 

OPEN DOOR - Open Door is an opportunity for you to look at our classroom and also ask any questions. This is each 
Wednesday at 3.30-3.50.  It is not always possible to discuss your child’s attitude to work and performance in class at the 

end of a normal school day and so Open Door provides the chance to share information in a more relaxed way.  

 

 


